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MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
DENR Regions 9 - 13
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations Mindanao
SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE NATIONWIDE TREE PLANTING

FOR THE PHILIPPINE ENVIRONMENT MONTH 2022

This refers to the memorandum dated March 16, 2022 instructing all DENR Regional

offices to lead the conduct of a simultaneous nationwide tree-planting activity on June 2,
2022.

Please be informed that due to some development in schedule, the said activity has
been moved from June 2, 2022 to June 3, 2022.

In connection with this, all Regional Offices are instructed to document the event and
submit the same to the Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service (SCIS) for
compilation and presentation during the 35™ DENR Anniversary program.

For your appropriate action.

JOSELIN MARCTUS E. FRAGADA, CESO 111
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